

## Pamela Bratschi Assistant City Administrator/Treasurer

City of Lathrup Village 27400 Southfield Road | Lathrup Village, MI 48076 treasurer@lathrupvillage.org Office: 248.557.2600 x 227

Date: August 16, 2023

To: Mayor Garrett and City Council Members

From: Pamela Bratschi, Interim City Administrator/Treasurer

Re: Reappointment of Will Fobbs to the Lathrup Village Planning Commission

## Background:

Planning Commissioner Will Fobbs, whose term will end on August 31, 2023, has agreed to continue serving on the Lathrup Village Planning Commissioner. His new term will end on August 31, 2026

## Suggested Motion:

Reappoint Will Fobbs to the Lathrup Village Planning Commission for the term expires on August 31, 2026